
Torrance Police Department and
Torrance Community Services Department

Present

"SENIORSRS
Don't Be Scammed!"Don't Be Scammed!"

Latest Trends on
Scamming Seniors

Wednesday, March 25, 2015
    10 a.m. - 12 p.m.

Seniors, caregivers, family & friends are invited to
learn about the latest scams.

Katy Geissert Civic Center Library
Community Meeting Room

3301 Torrance Blvd., Torrance
Light refreshments will be served

No RSVP necessary

Resource information will be available from
several vendors including but not limited to 

KEEP-SAFE and H.E.L.P.

For more information contact T.P.D. Community Affairs at (310) 618-5735
or visit our website at: www.Police.TorranceCA.Gov

 Police Chief Mark A. Matsuda
LeRoy J. Jackson, City Manager

Bonus Feature - Torrance Fire Department - Vial for Life Program


